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Supervisors might raise  
affordable housing fee  
  
Staff Report  
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Marin supervisors will consider raising the  
affordable housing impact fee for new and  
remodeled single-family homes at 9:30 a.m.  
Tuesday in Room 330 of the Civic Center in San  
Rafael.  
  
A new fee of $5 per square foot would be  
established for homes between 2,000 and 3,000  
square feet, and the fee would increase from $5 to  
$10 per square foot on homes 3,000 square feet or  
greater.  
  
In addition, the board will consider a joint powers  
agreement for the "Marin Clean Energy" community  
choice aggregation project to purchase electricity  
and sell it to Marin customers.  
  
For information, call 499-7331.   
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